
Teacher: Miss Willoughby Course: 6th Grade General Music

Email: joni.willoughby@k12.sd.us

Mission:  Motivate… Educate… Empower Vision:  Provide a quality education that empowers students for success
Monday 3/29 Tuesday 3/30 Wednesday 3/31 Thursday 4/1 Friday 4/2

Content 
Standard(s)

6-8.MUe.Pr.4.1.a
Apply teacher or
collaborative-
developed criteria for
selecting music of
contrasting styles and
genres for a program.
Discuss expressive
qualities, technical
challenges and 
reasons
for choices.

6-8.MUe.Pr.4.1.a
Apply teacher or
collaborative-
developed criteria for
selecting music of
contrasting styles and
genres for a program.
Discuss expressive
qualities, technical
challenges and reasons
for choices.

6-8.MUe.Pr.4.1.a
Apply teacher or
collaborative-
developed criteria for
selecting music of
contrasting styles and
genres for a program.
Discuss expressive
qualities, technical
challenges and reasons
for choices.

6-8.MUe.Pr.4.1.a
Apply teacher or
collaborative-
developed criteria 
for
selecting music of
contrasting styles 
and
genres for a 
program.
Discuss expressive
qualities, technical
challenges and 
reasons
for choices.

Objective(s) Students will continue
to learn the songs for 
our Spring Concerts. 
They will understand 
the road maps to 
songs, as well as the 
idea of movements in 
a work and where to 
read the parts.

Students will continue 
to learn the songs for 
our Spring Concerts. 
They will understand 
the road maps to songs, 
as well as the idea of 
movements in a work 
and where to read the 
parts.

Students will continue 
to learn the songs for 
our Spring Concerts. 
They will understand 
the road maps to songs,
as well as the idea of 
movements in a work 
and where to read the 
parts.

Students will 
continue to learn the
songs for our Spring
Concerts. They will 
understand the road 
maps to songs, as 
well as the idea of 
movements in a 
work and where to 
read the parts.

Bellringer Warm ups
Rhythm

Warm ups
Rhythm

Warm ups
Rhythm

Warm ups
Rhythm



Activity/ 
Lesson

Keep the Music 
Going
Chariot’s Coming

In This Ancient House
Three Quotes by Mark 
Twain
A Moment

In This Ancient House
Three Quotes by Mark 
Twain
A Moment

In This Ancient 
House
Three Quotes by 
Mark Twain
A Moment

Homework/
Due Date
Additional 
Comments

C A B C 
 

No School: Good 
Friday


